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Republicans Support Granite State Parents 
  

Concord, NH – Today, Senator Sharon Carson released the following statement on the passage 
of SB253, regarding parental access to a minor child’s medical records: 

“Parents love their children and want to be involved with their lives, including knowing what’s 
in their medical records,” stated Senator Carson. 
 
“Our responsibility as parents is to ensure that our children are loved, healthy, and cared for. 
This bill helps parents do just that!”  
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